
 
 

 

 

STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT 

USDA Rural Development Launches COVID-19 Resource Webpage  
 
WASHINGTON, March 27, 2020 – USDA Rural Development has launched a COVID-19 resource page to 
keep our customers, partners, and stakeholders continuously updated on actions taken by the Agency to help 
rural residents, businesses, and communities impacted by the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
Visit www.rd.usda.gov/coronavirus for information on Rural Development loan payment assistance, application 
deadline extensions, and more.  
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